HAZEL CREST PARK DISTRICT
NOTICE OF APPROPRIATION HEARING

Please be advised that the public hearing on the budget and appropriation ordinance for the fiscal
year May 1, 2015 through April 30, 2016 will be held on Thursday, May 14, 2015, at 7:00 P.M.,
in the meeting room at Hazel Crest Park District, 2600 West 171st Street, Hazel Crest, Illinois.

Copies of the tentative budget and appropriation ordinance are available for public inspection at
said address.

Joseph Bertrand, Director



